
Notice of Public Information 

Session #1 
Comprehensive Zoning By-law 

Project 

The Township of Puslinch is subject to Zoning By-law 19/85, 

which is dated and has been subject to numerous site specific 

amendments over the years. Therefore, to implement new tools and 

create a more contemporary regulatory document, the Township has 

initiated a Comprehensive Zoning By-law Project. 

You’re invited: 
The Township invites you to attend a Public Information Session to 

learn more about this project and to discuss issues with the existing 
Zoning By-law.  Representatives from the Township and project 

Consulting Team will be available to discuss the project and to 

answer your questions. 

Want more 

information?  
For further information about 
this project and/or to submit 
comments, please contact: 

 

Robert Kelly 
Chief Building Official 
Township of Puslinch 

7404 Wellington Road 34 

Guelph, Ontario N1H 6H9 
(519) 763-1226 ext. 216 

rkelly@puslinch.ca 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 

SESSION #1 

Thursday October 20th, 2016 

6:00 to 8:00 pm 

Puslinch Community Centre 


